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Appeal of Mark Anderson to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 2142 WAUKON AVENUE.

On December 5, 2010 I reviewed letter form Inspector Wayne Spiering - Item 10 typo should be bedroom.  I
thought the bedroom windows were ok.  Windows were replaced 5 years ago.  The full pane can be removed
in second as noted on report.

November 12, 2010

No hearing necessary.  Recommend Council grants variance on egress window dimensions.
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